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CITY OF EAST PALO ALTO, CALIFORNIA 
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS – ENGINEERING DIVISION 

 

ADDENDUM 2 
 

EAST BAYSHORE ROAD PEDESTRIAN AND CYCLISTS SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS  
CIP-FT-28 

 

General Information and Questions 
 

Question 1: Is CSG Consultants precluded from providing engineering design services 
on the East Bayshore Road Pedestrian and Cyclists Safety Improvements Project? 
 
 
Answer 1: No, CSG is not precluded from submitting a proposal.  
 
 

Batool Zaro 

Batool Zaro 
Senior Engineer 
City of East Palo Alto 
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ADDENDUM No.2, ACKNOWLEDGMENT 

(To be submitted with the proposal) 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS – EAST BAYSHORE ROAD PEDESTRIAN AND 
CYCLISTS SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS  

 
City Project: CIP-ST-28 

 
 
 

Bidder acknowledges receipt of this addendum, which shall be attached to the proposal. 
Acknowledgement of receipt of this addendum is required in the space provided below. 
Failure to acknowledge the addendum may subject the bidder to disqualification. 
 
 
I,      , representing       have 
carefully read this addendum, understand it, acknowledge receipt of it and will comply with 
its terms. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CONSULTANT SIGNATURE       DATE 
 


